
AARP Foundation Tax-Aide CyberTax 

July 14, 2016 

 

To: All AARP Foundation Tax-Aide Volunteers (with a valid email address in the Portal)  

From: Rosa A. Maymi, Outreach Manager, AARP Foundation Tax-Aide  

Subject: CyberTax TY2016-01: Tax-Aide Diversity Site Application Now Available 

 

We are happy to let you know that the AARP Foundation Tax-Aide Diversity Site application is 

now available so you can request resources to launch a new Diversity Site or expand an existing 

site to serve diverse communities. This initiative, started a couple of years ago, allows Tax-Aide 

to grow and help taxpayers in diverse and underserved areas. Apply HERE. 

We encourage all volunteers interested in starting a new tax site or expanding an existing tax site 

in a diverse community to apply by or before October 15, 2016. However, we may make 

exceptions for later submissions if resources are available. To complete the application you will 

need the demographic information about the community where the proposed or expanded site is 

located, have an idea of who will serve as the Local Coordinator, and understand the type of 

resources you will need to be successful. Also please include your local state volunteer 

leadership in your plans to apply. 

If you have run a Diversity Site in prior years, you should have received a separate email 

communication on what to do if you are eligible to continue with this initiative. 

Our investment in your success includes three laptops, a printer, hot spot (if needed), diversity 

intake sheets, and up to $500 reimbursable expenses for marketing and promotion. View the 

application for more details about the program. 

If you have questions, please ‘Submit a Request’ through OneSupport Help Center or send an 

email to taxaide@aarp.org and place “Diversity Site” in the subject line. 

Thank you for your support and consideration. 
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